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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
City issues occupancy permit for new secondary school in Barrie  

 
Barrie, ON – The City of Barrie’s Building Department staff have been working diligently to ensure the  
City’s newest secondary school receives an occupancy permit so the school can open and welcome 
students this school year. Maple Ridge Secondary School is located at 225 Prince William Way in 
southeast Barrie. 
 
The City has now received all information that is required under the Ontario Building Code and has 
issued the occupancy permit for the school.  
 
Permits are required by law and ensure that construction meets the minimum life and fire safety 
requirements contained within the Building Code.  
 
For more information about the City’s permit process, visit barrie.ca/permits. For more information on 
Maple Ridge Secondary School, visit scdsb.on.ca.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Melanie Rumley  
Communications Advisor 
melanie.rumley@barrie.ca 
705-627-2702 
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